GLENCORE

October 2, 2014

Tara Arko

Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU

X0B 0CO

Madam,

Thank you for your recent correspondence requesting an update on Glencore Canada
Corporation’s planned submission date for a Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for
the proposed Hackett River Project

As you know, developing a project of this nature is a complex task and we continue to evaluate
this project from a number of angles so that we can maximize the socio-economic benefits while
minimizing any potential environmental impacts. As this process is expected to continue for
some time and unfold in the context of uncertain economic growth and volatile metal prices, we
are unable to provide you with a firm timeline for submission at this time, therefore, the
December 2014 project submission is no longer valid. We will keep you informed once we have
additional developments that could bring us to submit the DEIS.

We remain, at your disposal should you or others wish to discuss this matter and will inform you
should we have more specifics regarding timelines.

Sincerely,

il

Michel Boucher
Projects and Exploration,
Glencore Canada Corporation
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